
NOTICE 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL NO. 19 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Council of the County of St. Paul No. 19 is considering a 
bylaw to amend Land Use Bylaw No. 1486, as it relates to the zoning of the following 
land: 
 
Part NE 1-58-10-W4th (8 acres – 3.24 ha) 

Proposed rezoning from Urban Expansion to Country Residential 2 
 

 
 

 
A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 12, 2011 at 2:30 p.m. or as soon 
thereafter as can possibly be arranged, at the County Office in St. Paul. 
 
Copies of the Bylaw and Plan may be inspected during normal office hours at the 
County Office. 
 
For further information, contact the County Office at 645-3301. 
 

Krystle Fedoretz, Planning & Development Officer 
County of St. Paul No. 19 
5015 - 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB., T0A 3A4 

 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

Advertise in the St. Paul Journal the weeks of March 22
nd

 and 29
th
. 


